
              
 
 
          Saturday, November 7 

12:00 Noon  +Rocky Annunziato 

  +Dorothy Marino   
   Vigil Mass   

  5:00 p.m.   +Mary Certo   
             Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time   

      Sunday, November 8 

 8:00 a.m.   +Henry Kolakowski  

10:00 a.m.      People of the Parish 

  3:00 p.m.*    Donald Trump 

  5:00 p.m.     +Gil Aguila 
   Monday, November 9 
 The Dedication of the Lateran Basilica 

7:30 a.m.     +Neale C. Hoskins, Sr. 

      Tuesday, November 10 
           St. Leo the Great, Pope & Doctor of the Church 

7:30 a.m.    +Mary & +Paul Veres 

      Wednesday, November 11   

6:15 p.m.       +Horacio Valdes 

   Nancy Ann Annunziato 

   Aiden Sicknick 

                       Thursday, November 12 
                       St. Josaphat, Bishop & Martyr 

7:30 a.m.    ++Mr. & Mrs. Eugenio Serrano 
  Friday, November 13 

                Saint Frances Xavier Cabrini, Virgin 

7:30 a.m.    +Edward Rappleyea 

     Saturday, November 14 

   Vigil Mass 

 5:00 p.m.     +Humenuk Family 
       Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

     Sunday, November 15 

 8:00 a.m    +Augustina Riccardelli 
10:00 a.m.    +Frank G. De Monico   
  3:00 p.m*    Donald Trump  
  5:00 p.m      People of the Parish  
 *Sung Traditional Latin Mass in Extraordinary Form 

        Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for November 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONGREGATION MUST WEAR FACE COVERINGS 

UPON ENTRY. NO MASK – NO MASS 
Envelopes for All Souls to be remembered will be placed on 

the altar and remembered throughout the month of November. 

 

 

 

 
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 

           Collection for November 1 – $ 4,169.00 
Mail Donations $ 1,703.00 

All Saints Day $627.00 
On Line Giving $1,322.04 (On -Line giving will 

 now be posted weekly) 

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.    

Sunday, November 8, 2020  

Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“Therefore, stay awake, for you know neither the day nor 

the hour.” (Matthew 25-13)   We are all at different points 

on the path to holiness, on getting to Heaven and becoming 

a saint.  Part of the journey is being mocked and ridiculed 

by others.  When this happens, how do you respond?  Do 

you become silent?  Do you react in anger or do you react 

with love?  Fortunately, as one Body of Christ, we are 

united with the saints already in Heaven.  Ask your favorite 

saint for guidance in defending the Faith. 

MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 
November 7 – 13 

 
Candle for Mary 

Marian & The Kovacs Family 
 

+Sacred Heart+ 
Special Intention 

 
Candles are available for a loved one  

(Living or Deceased) or for a  
special intention.  Donation $25.00 

Call the parish office for details.  
Mass Book for 2021 is now open for intentions. 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and text!  All 

the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily basis, ministry 

news & more. 

Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign u online  

at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 

 
Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 
nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin ON 

LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

 
Artificial Intelligence 

 

We pray that the progress of 

robotics and artificial intelligence 

may always serve humankind. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


“Virtual” Advent Bible Study: 

“Behold, I am the handmaid of the Lord; let 

it be done to me according to your word”.  

(Luke 1:38)  Because she said “YES”, I can 

say “Yes”.  Come join the Evangelization 

Ministry as we embark on our next journey of 

faith – “To Jesus, through Mary”, Lectio Mary – began 
Tuesday Nov 3, 2020 7:30-9:00pm.  

Contact corpuschristievm@gmail.com.  

“The Bible and the Mother of God” Why is Mary so 

important to Catholics, and why have so many people 

been devoted to her over the centuries?  In this 8-part 

series, Dr. Brant Pitre examines what the Old and New 

Testaments, the life of Christ, and the early Church fathers 

reveal about the life and identity. 
You are invited to a Zoom meeting.   

When:  Nov. 3, 2020 7:30 pm.  Register in advance for 

this meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZUrdumoqjgj

H9fueTwu9bmVqKM3NJ9Dfu81 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email 

containing information about joining the meeting of 

Mary. 
 

Contactless Paper Shred Event!  Do you have old taxes, 

paperwork, documents and files that have important 

and/or confidential information that CAN’T be thrown 

away without risk of it falling into the wrong hands?  

Please join Spezzi & Maliszewski Funeral Homes for our 

2020 Fall Paper Shredding Event in the Carmen F. Spezzi 

Funeral Home parking lot (15 Cherry Ln. Parlin, NJ) from 

12:00-2:00 pm on Saturday, November 21, 2020.  Bring 

a small stack, or garbage bags worth of documents that 

you need to dispose of properly for no cost and risk free!  

Drive, in, Pop your truck, & We’ll take care of the rest!  

For more information please contact Moira Spezzi  

732-721-1290 

 
Corpus Christi Youth Group would 

like to thank all who participated in 

donating socks the past few weeks.  The 

donations helped so many individuals at 

two locations.  

The Youth Group will be taking 

orders for Christmas Grave Covers 

and Door Wreaths this year, as they 

have in the past.  Order forms will be 
in a future bulletin. 

 

 
Catechism Lectures Fall 2020 

Corpus Christi Church Hall 
7:00pm-9:00pm 

Presented by Fr. John Perricone 

November 2 – November 16 – November 30 
December 14 – December 28. 

 
A Lazarus Ministry is 

currently being formed here at 

Corpus Christi Church.  This 

ministry is comprised of 

Catholics who assist fellow 

parishioners through the 

preparation for the Funeral 

Mass of their loved one.  

We are currently looking for volunteers who are 

willing to donate their time to this worthwhile cause.  

If interested, please contact the parish office. 

 
Changes in 2020-Plenary Indulgence Reminders for 

the first full week in November (Nov.1-8) now available 

throughout the month  

This year, however, the Major Penitentiary bas decreed an 

important change, due to the ongoing pandemic:  instead 

of being limited to November 1-8, the faithful can transfer 

the possibility of achieving indulgences for the faithful 

departed to any particular day during the whole month on 

November, for the same total of eight days, but not 
necessarily contiguous day. 

For the faithful departed 

A plenary indulgence, applied exclusively to the souls in 

Purgatory, is granted to the Christian faithful who: 

1  On each single day, from the first to the eighth day in 

November, devoutly visit  a cemetery and, even if only 

mentally, pray for the faithful departed; (Note: one plenary 

indulgence for each day, if the usual conditions are met) 

2 on the day of Commemoration of All Faithful Departed 

(November 2) (or, according to the Ordinary, on the 

preceding or subsequent Sunday, or on the day of the 

solemnity of All Saints) piously visit a church or oratory 

and there recite the Pater and the Credo. 

 
St.St. Padre Pio Prayer Group 

Of St. Ambrose Parish 
Come join us in prayer on November 11th as we 
celebrate together monthly mass in honor of St. 
Padre Pio by Celebrant Fr. Jack C. Grimes.  
Mass will be celebrated at 7pm followed by 
veneration of the first class relic of St. Padre Pio.  
Future dates to follow. St. Ambrose Parish 
83 Throckmorton Lane Old Bridge, NJ 08857 
732-679-5666 

 
The Sacrament of Confirmation  will be celebrated 

here at Corpus Christi on Saturday, November 21, 

2020 at 10am.  Rehearsal for Confirmation, Monday, 

November 16 at 6:30 p.m.  Sponsors are to be present.  

Certificates of eligibility for Sponsors outside of this 

parish are required. 



Donate a Pew In Memory of  
Loved One/Family Names – If you have not yet 

made arrangements 
for a pew but are 
considering it, 
whether a family 
name or in Memory 
of a Loved One, call 

the parish office to select a pew or for more 

information.  Donation is $500.00.  Please note: 
you may wish to make installment payments. 

Lectors are needed for our Saturday, 5:00 pm and 
Sunday 10:00 am Mass If you might have an interest 
in this ministry, call the parish office and leave your 
name and number and your call will be returned. 
Attention Eucharistic Ministers – If you are ready 

to resume your ministry, please contact the parish 

office. 

 

Prayer 
I know not 

by what method rare, 
but this I know 

GOD ANSWERS PRAYER 
I know not 

when He sends the word 
that tells me 

fervent prayer is heard. 
I know 

It cometh soon or late. 
My part is to pray 

and wait. 
I know not 

If the blessing sought 
will come 

In just the guise I thought. 
I leave all care 
with Him above 

whose Will is always 
one of LOVE. 

 
Veterans Day 

November 11, 2020 
The Parish Office will be closed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We welcome any new 

parishioners that have joined 

our parish.  We also welcome 

anyone who is attending our 

church but not officially 

registered.  If you are attending Mass here and would 

like to join our parish, call the office at 732-254-1800. 

Ext. 10 and someone will return your call and mail you 

a registration form.   

The definition of an active parishioner is :  one who is 

registered, attending Mass on a regular basis, 

received their sacraments and contributes to 

supporting the parish.  There is a (3) month 

registration requirement before requesting letters of 

eligibility/sponsorship papers.   

This is why it is important that you are registered in a 

parish.  Any adult children 21 years or older should 

be properly registered. 

To All Registered Parishioners: 

If you have moved and changed your address or 

phone number, please notify the parish office so that 

we can update our records. 

 
“How can there be too many children?  That is 
like saying there are too many flowers.” 
                                                                        Mother Teresa       

 
If you have responded to Fr. Damian’s letter of 

September, 2020 regarding a restricted gift to defray 

the cost of either the security system or the liability 

insurance, your generosity was greatly appreciated.  

If you haven’t yet responded but care to do so, simply 

send in your donation and mark it as Restricted Gift 

Security/Liability.  We have received $4,645.00 to 

date. 

 
Lucky Calendar   
The next drawing is Tuesday, December 1st   
at 1:00 pm in the parish office.   We have 2 more 
drawings left for 2020.  Don’t be sad this 

Pandemic is not going to stop our fundraising 
efforts here at Corpus Christi.  We will continue 
with the Lucky Calendar for 2021 
with all the same perks.  Buy 2 
for $50.00 get one free!  We are 
now in the process of preparing 
for the 2021 Lucky Calendars.  
Information will be forthcoming 
once it is completed. 

 

 


